

THE ALUMNA ASSOCIATION OF BRYN MAWR COLLEGE

BRYN MAWR, PENNSYLVANIA 19010

May 25, 1976

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora:

On behalf of the alumnae who enjoyed tremendously the program you presented last Friday, sincere thanks. The entire program was very well received; we have had glowing accounts of the sessions from those who attended. That whole day of lectures added tremendously to what was one of Bryn Mawr's great alumnae weekends.

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Herbert W. Reisner

Executive Director

EFR/bw

Jose M. Ferrater Mora
Prof. of Philosophy & Fairbank Prof. in Humanities
Thomas